
FLORIDA DEPARTMENT OF TRANSPORTATION - DISTRICT FOUR 

INVITES YOU TO A VIRTUAL PUBLIC MEETING AND 
IN-PERSON CONSTRUCTION OPEN HOUSE 
State Road (SR) A1A Gravity Wall Replacement Project 
Adjacent to John D. MacArthur Beach State Park 
Palm Beach County, Florida 
Financial Project ID: 441752-1-52-01 

The Florida Department of Transportation (FDOT) District Four will host a Virtual Public Meeting on Tuesday, June 7, 
2022, from 5:00 p.m. to 6:00 p.m. The In-Person Construction Open House will be held on Thursday, June 9, 2022, 
from 6:00 p.m. to 7:00 p.m. Please see below for detailed meeting information.   

PROJECT IMPROVEMENTS 

• Replace existing gravity wall with a steel sheet pile wall,
which will extend the service life of the wall 

• Replace sidewalk, curb and gutter, and fencing 

• Mill and resurface the roadway 

• Upgrade pavement markings and signing to
latest standards 

TRAFFIC IMPACTS 

• Construction will occur in phases to minimize impacts to
the public

• The regulatory speed limit will be reduced from 45 mph
to 35 mph within the project limits 

• Pedestrian access will be maintained throughout
construction

• No impacts on John D. MacArthur State Park are
anticipated 

• Lane closures are permitted Monday through Friday,
6:00 a.m. to 9:00 p.m. Two-way traffic will be
maintained by a flagging operation.

• A full roadway closure will be required nightly, Sunday
through Thursday from 9:00 p.m. to 6:00 a.m. for milling,
resurfacing and pavement markings; advanced notice
will be provided with motorist and pedestrian detours
clearly marked.

FLORIDA DEPARTMENT OF TRANSPORTATION  MISSION STATEMENT  
The Department will provide a safe transportation system that ensures the mobility of people and goods, enhances 

economic prosperity and preserves the quality of our environment and communities.  

JOIN US AT THE VIRTUAL PUBLIC MEETING OR 
IN-PERSON CONSTRUCTION OPEN HOUSE 

Virtual Public Meeting (GoToWebinar) 
Tuesday, June 7, 2022 
5:00 p.m. - 6:00 p.m.      
Use the following link or QR code  
to register:   
https://bit.ly/GravityWall-VPM   
• You may also dial in via phone at 914-614-3221;

Access Code: 673-477-089
• Presentations will begin promptly at

5:00 p.m. & 5:30 p.m.
• Question & Answer sessions will follow each

presentation.
• An unguided PowerPoint slideshow will play in

between presentations if time allows.

In-Person Open House 
Thursday, June 9, 2022 
6:00 p.m. - 7:00 p.m.      
John D. MacArthur Beach State Park ‘Amphitheater’ 
10900 Jack Nicklaus Drive 
North Palm Beach, Florida 33408 
• The park entry fee will be waived upon letting

the Park Ranger know you are there for the
Construction Open House.

• Project personnel will be available to review the
project scope and schedule, lane closure
information, and address questions one-on-one.

Construction Cost: $2.3 Million   Construction Start: June 27, 2022    Estimated Completion: Early 2023 

SR A1A Gravity Wall Replacement Project 

WEBSITE AND SOCIAL MEDIA  

Project website: www.d4fdot.com  

Facebook: www.facebook.com/MyFDOTSEFL/ 

Instagram/Twitter: @MyFDOT_SEFL 

CONTACT INFORMATION 

Ariam Galindo, P.E., FDOT Project Manager  
ariam.galindo@dot.state.fl.us or (561) 370-1146 

Erik Sibila, P.E., Project Administrator 
esibila@apcte.com or (305) 283-9816 

Melissa Readling, Community Outreach Specialist 
mreadling@corradino.com or (772) 577-8803  

http://www.d4fdot.com
http://www.facebook.com/MyFDOTSEFL/



